

## STOWFORD SCHOOL Exeter Road, Ivybridge, Devon PL21 OBG

Tel No: 01752 894163 Email: admin@stowford.devon.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Williams Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hannah Ocean

www.stowford.devon.sch.uk

30th January 2024

Dear Parents and carers of Swifts Class

I am writing to you with information about the teaching in Swifts class.

Sadly, for Stowford School, Mr Wills has made the decision to leave us at February half term to be nearer to his family in Milton Keynes. He has not taken this decision lightly and he will be very much missed.

Swifts class will be taught for the remainder of the year by Mr Matt Furby who has worked in several schools in the area and is known to the school.

There will be a thorough handover between the two teachers and Mr Furby will be in class before half term to meet all the children. An opportunity for you to meet him will be facilitated as soon as possible after the half term holiday. Obviously, this change in teacher will be managed carefully to ensure continuity of quality education and support for the children.

I'm sure you will join me in wishing Mr Wills every happiness as he moves north and we thank him hugely for his commitment this year to Swifts class.

If you have any concerns or question, please do not he sitate to get in touch with me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. Williams

She Williams

Headteacher











